
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted.  
 
4 There was heard a report by Watch Commander John Parker, Scottish Fire 
and Rescue Service (SFRS) advising  
 
(1) of the engagement carried out by the Service to local schools on fire safety; 

and 
 

(2) that a more detailed report would be provided to a future meeting of the 
Partnership. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership noted 
 
(a) the report 

 
(b) that SFRS should report issues of parked cars obstructing a road, which 

would affect a route for appliances to attend an incident to the Council for 
enforcement action to be taken. 

 
 


